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11th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday, 13th December 

We are excited to inform you that on Friday, 13th December, students are invited to participate in our 
Christmas Jumper Day! On this day, students can swap their usual school jumper or blazer for a festive 
Christmas jumper to spread some holiday cheer. 

This is not only a fun way to celebrate the season, but also an opportunity to support two great causes 
within our school community. We kindly ask for a small donation of 50p from each participating 
student. The funds raised will go directly towards supporting the Student Parliament and helping to 
make the Year 11 Prom a truly memorable event for our Year 11 students. 

Please note that, apart from the Christmas jumper, students are expected to wear their full school 
uniform as usual. This ensures that we maintain the high standards we have worked together to 
establish for all of our students. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing our students showcase their 
Christmas spirit! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Morris 

Vice Principal  

 


